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The Division would like to remind Qualified Vendors that the Rate Rebase Survey is due this Friday, August 25, 
2023. The survey should be submitted directly to Milliman via email at arizonadddsurvey@milliman.com. 

This is a very important process between the Division and vendor community.  The Rate Rebase Survey helps 
to formulate funding decisions for the next five years. 

The DDD website has robust resources available to assist with completing the survey; you’ll find the links below 

Please also utilize the Rate Rebase website, which has been updated with the following resources: 
•  Links to Stakeholder Meeting Recordings 

•  2023 DDD HCBS Rate Study Qualified Vendor Instructions 

•  2023 DDD HCBS Qualified Vendor Survey (MS Excel download) 
•  2023 Rate Rebase Questions & Answers 

For additional questions and those you’d like covered in the sessions, please contact the Milliman team directly 
at  arizonadddsurvey@milliman.com. 
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https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/vendors-providers/rates-authorizations-billing/2023-rate-rebase
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/2023_DDD_HCBS_Qualified_Vendor_Instructions_073123.pdf?time=1690901413948
https://des.az.gov/sites/default/files/media/2023_DDD_HCBS_Qualified_Vendor_Survey_073123.xlsx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hjGdlvmW6UuwY3R293-uW4j7DlCG2We7bMLVTT4u-o0/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:arizonadddsurvey%40milliman.com?subject=
mailto:arizonadddsurvey@milliman.com

